
ULSTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
317 Shamrock Lane, Kingston, New York, 12401 

Telephone (845) 340-3100, Fax:  (845) 340-3113 

JEN METZGER                          

County Executive  

BRENDAN M. MASTERSON 

Commissioner 

July 23, 2025 

RE: Plank Road (County Road 160) Culvert Replacements 

Approximately 2.7 Miles Southeast from 214
Town of Shandaken, Ulster County 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It has been determined by the Ulster County Department of Public Works that two culverts 

carrying Plank Road in the Town of Shandaken require replacement. The construction is 

anticipated to begin on August 5th, 2025. 

The Ulster County Department of Public Works will be doing the replacement work. In order 

to accomplish this work, it will be necessary to close a portion of Plank Road in the Town of 

Shandaken to all thru traffic effective August 5,2025. The closed sections of roadway will be 

approximately 2.7 miles southeast of NY-214.

Traffic may use Plank Rd southeast to State Route 212 southwest for 0.5 miles to State Route 

28 northwest for 3.3 miles to NY-214 to Plank Road. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

     Brendan M. Masterson 

Commissioner of Public Works 
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